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DEFERRAL OF REPORT ON PLANNING COMMISSION CONCERNS REGARDING
THE TIMBER PRODUCTION ZONE DISTRICT

Members of the Board:

On December 14, 1999, your Board directed the Planning Department to return on this date with
a report addressing the concerns raised by the Planning Commission in a letter to your Board,
dated August 17, 1999. These concerns included the minimum parcel size for rezoning to the
Timber Production zone district, compatible uses in the Timber Production zone district and
Timber Management Plan review. Staff also identified several other issues to be addressed.

Staff has not completed its evaluation of the issues raised by the Planning Commission.
Therefore, it is RECOMMENDED that your Board defer this report to April 25, 2000.

Sincerely,

-Alvin  D. Jamel
Planning Director

RECOMMENDED:
Susan A. Mauriello

County Administrative Offrcer

cc: County Counsel
California Department of Forestry, Central Coast Ranger Unit
Santa Cruz Farm Bureau
Big Creek Lumber
Mark Morganthaler, Citizens for Responsible Forest Management
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Steven M. Butler
Sierra Club
Betsy Herbert
Summit Watershed Protection League
Valley Women’s Club
J. E. Greig, Inc.
City of Santa Cruz Water Department
Redwood Empire
Roy Webster
Central Coast Forest Association
California Forestry Association
Dennis Kehoe, Esq.
Roger Burch
Kallie Kull, FishNet 4C
California Department of Forestry, Coast-Cascade Region
San Lorenzo Valley Water District
Lisa Rudnick
Cathleen Carr
Carol Carson
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